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JANUARY MEETING 

MEETING LOCATION FOR 

January 12, 2021!  Because 

of early sunset and colder 

temperatures 

we will have a ZOOM 

meeting at 6:00 p.m.   

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

This New Year begins giving us 
all a fresh start, a clean slate 
and a wide variety of 
opportunities! All I can think of 
is what stitch projects to start, 
to bring to completion or donate 
away.  

January will be my month to 
sort through my projects and 
make a priority list. Of course 
this comes at the prompting 
and assistance of my daughter 
who has already spent one day 
with me sorting.    She also has 
me making a list of which 
projects I will work on and no 
diverting. Sheôs tough!  But I 
havenôt shown her the list 

either!  

My wish for you all is that you 
have time during these winter 
months to do some organizing 
and working on things that you 
really enjoy! Stay safe and 
healthy! 

 
Eileen 



_____________________ 

JANUARY PROGRAM 

Library Technology presented 

by Susie Vance 

Show and Share 
__________________________ 

OUTREACH PROJECTS 

Now that the Christmas rush is 
over and with the New Year 
bringing us some relief from the 

Covid - 19 virus,  
sit down for a minute, with your 

feet up and start stitching.  
I would like to remind you of our 
OutReach project....BOOKMARKS 

for " Lantern Hill" in Mexico.  
Encouraging the children in this 
impoverished area to enjoy 
reading at the "Linterna del 
Camino" school and at home. 
The bookmarks can be very 
simple, it is the thought that 
counts!!! 
Any questions, contact  
Susan Meyland-Smith 
 

 

HEARTLAND REGION 

NEWS 

The Heartland Regional Seminar has 

been cancelled due to Covid-19.  It is 

now going to be a virtual 

meeting.  Everyone who has registered 

will have to re-register.  You should 

have received an email regarding this.  

The classes will be by Zoom on the 

original seminar days of June 4 – 6.  

There is no longer a $100 

nonrefundable registration fee. The fees 

for the new seminar format - $120 for 3 

days of classes, $80 for 2 days of 

classes and $40 for a one day 

class.  There is no longer a quilt tour.  

There will also be no studio 

time.  Registration will be from January 

1to February 15.  

Registration forms attached to the 

newsletter. 

____________________________________________ 

PLEASE INFORM FRAN OF ANY CHANGES 

TO YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION 



 

 A Tentative Program Schedule: 

February:  

Speaker from Schaffer’s Hobby 

Shop (pending) 

Show and Share 

March:  Fran Scholl has 

graciously agreed to teach a 

class on making a biscornu in 

March. Show and share 

April:   We are working on it! 

May:  We are working on it! 

June:  

End of year dinner 

_____________________________ 

NATIONAL SEMINAR 2021 

MAGNIFICENT STITCH  

Where: Chicago 

When: September 1-5, 2021 

70 classes to choose from. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘STASH INTO CASH’  ADS 

 

YOU CAN ALSO PUT 

REQUESTS HERE. 

 

The Show-me Stitchers is a 

chapter of the Embroiderer’s Guild 

of America located in St. Louis 

Missouri. Circulation 52. 

 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE IS THE 

LAST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH. 

THANKS, 

SCOOPS 

 

 


